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Please deny their permit application. I’m a third generation farmer in this community and would
never lease my land to industrial wind/solar because of all the people and wildlife this would effect. 
This is just not the community for this massive project. This is just wrong for this community. I can’t
believe they would do this massive solar farm in this area. Please Please stop this for our
community!
Thank you,
Rita Andrews
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